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Comments: As a family member of the Peniel Valley Ranch, I object to the idea of mining and drilling near the

French Creek water shed. This ground is very important to our family as well as friends and local residents. I

hope you all take into deep consideration the damage this will cause near the property as well as to the

landscape.


